
 

   
Dear [Preferred],  
 
Thank you for participating in the More Than Just A Major-Business session this 
afternoon.  This email serves as confirmation that the following contact information has been 
added to Kenan-Flagler's Pre-Business Mailing List:  

• [Name} 
• [Email Address] 
• [PID} 

My information isn't correct. No problem—use this form to update at any time.  
  

 

 
Additionally, please review the following reminders from our session: 
 
Undergraduate Business Open House and Kenan-Flagler Club Fair 
Do your best to register for 1 and no more than two of the following business prerequisites this 
fall semester: 

• Calculus-based math (MATH 152, MATH 231, or STOR 113) - MATH 110 placement 
required. 

• ECON 101 
• BUSI 100 
• STOR 155   

Business prerequisites must be complete with a C (not C-) or better. Avoid taking more than 
two quantitative/analytical courses (Economics, Math, Sciences, etc.) together in your first 
semester. It is a marathon and not a sprint, and it is best not to overload your schedule in the 
first semester so that you have time to engage outside of the classroom as well. AP By Exam 
(BE) and transfer credit equivalencies for business prerequisites are accepted, and we would 
not recommend repeating courses for which you already have credit.  

Undergraduate Business Program's Open House and Club Fair 
Please save the date for this annual tradition, which will take place on the front lawn of the 
McColl Building on Thursday, August 24 at 5:30 PM. We will provide additional event and 
registration details closer to the start of the fall semester. We look forward to seeing you 
there!  
 
 

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/VpDhrCrvzjOrNk6AZ3TbHjP2XCq4XCczE-uh0oulkHzvOfcJ3UMC4tjsMLeFF65tYHqtlcQP6MuUH1CcvaPB8Bx3niFLo4rBkokLWLWiGTg/3w8/TSf_Eks0SV-DBi8LadYLAg/h0/igdrsbCAnOh8Ux4GSWZ1YsCMoo9MuiyiNhdREe2RQp0


Admissions Counseling 
All pre-business academic advising questions should be directed to advisors within the 
College of Arts & Sciences/UNC Advising. Members of the UBP Admissions team also 
offer a limited number of  admissions-related counseling appointments during the fall and 
spring semesters to address specific questions that are not addressed in the large group 
programming. These appointments will be available within the UNC Academic Advising Hub 
Scheduler starting the second week of classes.   
 
Business Admissions Information 
The application to the business school opens for rising sophomores on July 1 with a 
September 1 deadline. The admissions committee conducts a comprehensive evaluation, 
considering multiple factors such as academic performance at UNC and progress in business 
school prerequisites, as well as the applicant's drive for business at Kenan-Flagler. 
Additionally, we assess campus involvement and the potential for the candidate to make a 
positive impact on our Undergraduate Business and Kenan-Flagler community. Our evaluation 
process takes a holistic approach, aiming to understand the applicant's overall potential for 
success. 
 
All decisions are released mid-October (before spring registration).  Admitted students will 
participate in orientation and begin receiving access to business school resources almost 
immediately. However, access to business courses is determined by prerequisite standing at 
time of admission. Admitted students on track to complete their business prerequisites within 
the fall semester will receive admission to start business classes in the spring. Admitted 
students with one prerequisite remaining for the spring semester will receive admission, but 
will not begin their business courses until all prerequisites are complete. 
 
As mentioned during our session, we offer pre-business and application-readiness 
programming throughout the first year and will communicate these opportunities both on our 
external website and via the mailing list for which you are subscribed.  

 
Many thanks again for your participation, and we look forward to seeing you on campus this 
fall.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Leslie Melton, Director of Admissions & Recruitment 
Jackie Fritsch, Associate Director of Admissions & Recruitment 
Allison Orman, Assistant Director of Admissions & Recruitment 
Mahogany Persip, Assistant Director of Admissions, Recruitment & Diversity Programming 
 
Undergraduate Business Program 
UNC Kenan-Flagler Business School 

 

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/VpDhrCrvzjOrNk6AZ3TbHgXnvdtObEXc3dBGD9v48Gg/3w8/TSf_Eks0SV-DBi8LadYLAg/h1/aZVSq-LPoy9RB3W4Rr_RUuGWPR9Awam6gG_dhc7Ym3g
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/VpDhrCrvzjOrNk6AZ3TbHgXnvdtObEXc3dBGD9v48Gg/3w8/TSf_Eks0SV-DBi8LadYLAg/h1/aZVSq-LPoy9RB3W4Rr_RUuGWPR9Awam6gG_dhc7Ym3g
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/bRQud4jh4vmKXkMQSAzkec4P1BGXN9SxnSd8-gDFqEeC_q7mHwaHsn4sBjevoJ-_/3w8/TSf_Eks0SV-DBi8LadYLAg/h2/7ckH9J_ozX0ASPqRS658TUY_JTfRfNn2RZTMb4V-2Ps
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/bRQud4jh4vmKXkMQSAzkec4P1BGXN9SxnSd8-gDFqEeC_q7mHwaHsn4sBjevoJ-_/3w8/TSf_Eks0SV-DBi8LadYLAg/h2/7ckH9J_ozX0ASPqRS658TUY_JTfRfNn2RZTMb4V-2Ps


 

 

  
 

 
 

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdIIaz-Ge-UZOM0Rsh3Nqw9-WDOGkegC4vdW8CNRTOl2D/3w8/TSf_Eks0SV-DBi8LadYLAg/h3/lX2bqoYA1hZSbmnwIejh200qGrExN-tP4qtE_InOdHY
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https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdDwsLyg64Cb31K4Axf4jcvtcu1hGSGeHF_FZSM6f0OvCQunJ9ZZQd-O7M7ICMagQ0g/3w8/TSf_Eks0SV-DBi8LadYLAg/h5/3IXEMgdORl6dALZBpl1graGPqKdKPDI_kBEZC2FChZs
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/sFxO3k7SpIyfco7nBNL8mbjZmhsMsD94lWkmRo__yId3hQK7zdb8QeEsnMqg2aV_/3w8/TSf_Eks0SV-DBi8LadYLAg/h6/exQJGlZIeVNQyCfcC1MIb8DdOFSeqCuwMefcuH5BEnM

